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February 2013 

To Parents/Carers of Students in Year 8






Dear Parents/Carers
Year 9 Options

I am writing to inform you of important curriculum changes as your child prepares for Year 9 next year.  

In recent years, students have commenced their KS4 studies in Maths and Science in Year 9.  This has been very successful and has supported students to achieve their full potential.  After careful consideration, we have decided to extend this across the curriculum for all subject areas, including the Options.  Consequently, your son/daughter will be selecting their Options after Easter in preparation for their entry into Year 9 in the new academic year.

To support your child and yourselves, we have produced a timeline of the key dates for the Options process. 

Week beginning 15 April

Information given to students during assemblies/tutorials

Opportunities made for students to discuss with staff in smaller groups 

Wednesday 24 April


Year 8 Options Fayre 
                 4.00pm – 6.00pm






Presentation to Parents
                 4.30pm or 5.30pm (Main Hall)






Discussions with Subject Areas     Sports Hall

Thursday 25 April


Students to apply online using Options Form

Friday 10 May



Last Day for Options to be submitted online

Monday 13 May to Friday 24 May
All student choices merged to be timetabled

Week beginning 3 June


Year 8 students informed of Options during tutorials
During the Options Fayre on Wednesday 24 April, I will be delivering a presentation for parents and students about the Options process and there will be an opportunity for you to ask questions at this time.  There will be a presentation at 4.30pm and again at 5.30pm in order for parents/carers to have an opportunity to attend one of these times.   Members of staff from every subject area will be available to meet with you and provide further information on their particular subject.  

The Options process does not begin until the Summer Term but we wanted to inform you now to give you time to discuss and explore the various Options with your son/daughter before the Options Fayre.  Information regarding your son/daughters Options choices can be found on our Website under TallisChoice.  Please go to http://www.thomastallisschool.com/learning/tallischoices.
Your son/daughter will not be able to apply online to select their Options until after the Options Fayre on 24 April.  However, you will see an Options Form on the Website at the moment which is for our current Year 9 students (who are also undergoing this process).  The Options Form for Year 8 students will not go live until after Easter and a text will be sent home once the Form is available on the Website.
We look forward to meeting with you on Wednesday 24 April.  Please note, there will be no parking available on site (except for disabled parking).
Yours sincerely 

Lindsey Rayner

Deputy Head Teacher

Curriculum and Achievement
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